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MOUnTaIn STaRS QUIlTeRS GUIlD 
MeMBeRSHIP Renewal FORM 

Please note: All memberships in Mountain Stars Quilters Guild (MSQG) 

begin on July 1st and end on June 30th the following year. 

Please use this form to renew your MSQG membership in either of the following ways: 

1. Completing this form and bringing it to the Member Sign-in Table at the July MSQG Business 
Meeting along with your payment of $30.00. You’ll be able to pay in cash or by check. You may 
also use a debit/credit card but will be assessed a $2 convenience fee. 

2. Completing this form and mailing it along with your check for $30.00 (made payable to 
Mountain Stars Quilters Guild), to:  Mountain Stars Quilters Guild, PO Box 101, Jacksonville, 
OR 97530.  Note: Checks received prior to July will not be deposited until July. 

Membership renewals ARE DUE BY THE END OF JULY.  In August, all information for non-renewing 
members is deleted from our files. 

MEMBER NAME:  ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please ONLY enter information in the following section that has CHANGED. But, even if nothing 
changed, you MUST still submit this signed and dated form with your dues to be considered renewed! 

STREET:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 

CITY, ST, ZIP:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

LANDLINE PHONE: _______________________ MOBILE PHONE:  ________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________________________ 

  Check here to OPT-OUT of the email service that MSQG uses as a mechanism for telling 

members about changes affecting meetings and workshops, providing details about local 
quilt events, and distributing important or time-critical guild related information. The service 
is called Google Groups and by choosing to OPT-OUT please be aware that you may not 
receive important notifications such as venue changes or RSVPs for some guild events. 

  The MSQG newsletter is automatically emailed to all members in the MSQG Google Groups 

and is available at the Sign-In table at Business Meetings. However, if you also need a 
hardcopy for some reason, please check this box. Note: Hardcopies are generally received 
about a week later than the emailed version. 

  Please make the following additional change(s):  ___________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Note: Your new Member Badge and Membership Card can be picked up at the September meeting and 
new Membership Directories will also be available for purchase ($2.00 each). The frequently updated 
Membership Directory is always available for free in the Members Only section of the MSQG website 
(http://msquilters.com/members-only/). 

It is understood that photographs taken of your quilts shown at guild events can be published on the 
MSQG website and Facebook page unless specifically denied by you. 

Signed:  ___________________________________________________________ Date:  ________________ 


